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After our meeting, it came to my attention that Mr. Grant Landbo will soon be 
embarking on an exciting new full-time opportunity that is out of state. While this will 
unfortunately end his time within the NWC EMSS, it is a great thing for Grant and his 
family, and I am excited for him. 
  
On behalf of the Advisory Board and the entire System, I want to say thank you and 
congratulations to Grant! You have been a committed and engaged member of the 
Board and a driver for improvement within the System. I have always appreciated 
your thoughtful emails in support of our highest expectations for care. We will miss 
you and we wish you terrific success. I have no doubt that you will continue to raise 
the standard for care wherever you go, and they are lucky to have you! 

  
Safe travels, 
Kyle Marcussen 
NWCEMSS Advisory Board Chairperson 

 
   



 

 


